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June 30, 2020 

Dear L-S Parents and Guardians, 

I sincerely hope that you and your family are enjoying a safe and healthy summer. As shared in my June 18, 2020, 
communication, our goal was to have both a PK-12 Athletics Health and Safety Plan, as well as our Phased School 
Reopening Health and Safety Plan recommended to our Board of School Directors for approval prior to July 1, 2020. I 
am happy to report that the Board of School Directors approved both of these plans at the June 29, 2020, Board 
meeting. Both approved plans are accessible on the District website.  

Please note that the approved Health and Safety Plan is very broad in nature, as we will be developing specific 
building procedures that align with the approved plan. We will continue to keep apprised of updated medical 
guidance, consult with our local healthcare professionals, and continue to collaborate with school districts across 
Lancaster and Lebanon Counties while developing our building procedures. As referenced in the approved Health 
and Safety Plan, we will be contacting parents for additional input to inform our decisions in the development of 
building procedures in the coming weeks. 

Please continue to check our website for any updates or information regarding building-specific procedures. An 
AlertNow phone call will be sent to all families when additional survey input is requested, as well as when building- 
specific procedures are completed. Building principals will be able to assist families that may not be comfortable 
having their student(s) return to face-to-face instruction to begin the school year once the building procedures are 
completed. 

Thank you for your continued patience and support of our students and staff as together we develop a safe return to 
our buildings. I am confident that we WILL be successful by continuing with the common understanding that . . .  

Kids come first. 
We ARE L-S. 

We ARE family. 
We are ALL in this together!

I wish each of you a continued safe and relaxing summer! 

Sincerely, 

Kevin S. Peart, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

https://www.l-spioneers.org/
https://www.l-spioneers.org/



